HB 1562 -- Employment of an Attorney by a Sheriff
Sponsor: Higdon

Currently, only a sheriff in a first classification county is
authorized to hire an attorney to aid and advise him or her in
the discharge of the sheriff’s duties and to represent him or her
in court. This bill removes the county classification limitation
allowing a sheriff from any county to hire an attorney for these
purposes.
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